
Subject: sidewalk repair Ave56&Fig
From: vice-president@oldla.org
Date: 10/02/2017 08:14 AM
To: gustavo@oldla.org

Begin forwarded message:

From: Stuart Rapeport <vice-president@oldla.org>
Subject: sidewalk Avenue 56 and Figueroa
Date: October 2, 2017 at 8:01:33 AM PDT
To: "Esteban Torres ; Angie Torres" <esteban@axiomcm.com>
Cc: ArturoChavez <arturo.Chavez@lacity.org>, Misty Iwatsu <mistyli@aol.com>,
gustavo@oldla.org

the temporary wood insert in front of the Greyhound needs attention.
A skateboarder rolled over the plywood, it gave way, the skateboarder tumbled injuring
himself, and pushing the plywood out of whack. Can you have someone take a look at it
right away before someone else gets hurt,
thanks   Stuart
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